
Calif. bill would give access
to police misconduct records
By Vivian Ho, San Francisco Chronicle

Records detailing police misconduct and serious use of force,
long kept confidential, could become public in California if
legislation announced Friday is passed into law.

State Sen. Mark Leno, seeking to tighten accountability amid a
national conversation over police shootings and a push for law
enforcement reform in San Francisco, introduced a bill that
would  roll  back  a  1978  law  and  subsequent  Supreme  Court
rulings  that  prompted  cities  to  close  police  disciplinary
cases to the media and the public.

 

It’s the second time Leno has pushed to restore such access,
but  stopping  the  bill  will  be  a  top  priority  for  police
unions, who argue that accountability can be achieved without
violating officers’ privacy.
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